
Welcome to 

Positive Notes!
Counting the 12 Days to the New Year

Thanks for joining me for Positive Notes!
Watch your inbox for an email from me every morning from 

December 19, 2022 until January 1, 2023. 
We will count down the days toward the new year together! 



See you soon!

Kelly and the VCG Crew


